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PTA Non-Uniform Sweets Day 

 
 

On Friday 28th June 2019, we will be holding a non-uniform day to support the PTA sweet tombola 

at the Summer Fayre.  Your child can come to school in non-uniform for a donation of sweets! 

Term Time Holidays 
Due to government guidelines, we do not authorise term time holidays unless there 

are exceptional circumstances.  If you take your child out of school for an               

unauthorised holiday, each parent will be fined £60 per child. 
 

School reserve the right to request medical evidence if children are reported            

as being ill. 

PTA Summer Fayre 

 

 

 

 

This years summer fayre will take place 

on Friday 5th July 2019 5pm to 7pm.  

No Smoking & Dogs On Site 

Year 6 Football Success 
Well done to our Year 6 football teams for a fantastic year of football.  The latest matches saw the 

boys team win 3-0 against Gayton Primary and the girls team drawing two matches and winning 

one. Mr Overton commented that both teams showed fantastic behaviour and team spirit. 

Please can we remind you 

not to smoke or bring         

animals into school for 

the safety of our children.  
 

Thank you for your            

cooperation. 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

Wednesday 26th June 

Y4 trip to Norfolk Show 

Friday 5th July 

Summer Fayre 5pm to 7pm 

Wednesday 10th July 

Reception Sports Day (AM) 

Thursday 11th July 

KS1 Sports Day (AM) 

Friday 12th July 

KS2 Sports Day (AM) 

Tuesday 16th July 

Y6 Show - 1.30pm to 2.30pm 

Wednesday 17th July 

Y6 Show - 6pm to 7pm 

Friday 19th July 

Y6 Leavers Disco 5pm to 7pm 

Wednesday 24th July 

Break up 

Fundraising for the East 

Anglian Air Ambulance 

 

 

 

 

 

You can book and pay via Parent Pay at £2.90 per session 

which includes a hot and cold buffet breakfast.  We do not 

charge holding fees like other provisions, you just book 

and attend.  If you need last minute provision, just turn up 

and we will accommodate.  

Adventures for Miss Gannon 
 

Miss Gannon will be leaving us at the 

end of term to start a new adventure in 

her life.  I am sure you will join with us in 

thanking her for the last four years at 

Gaywood Primary and wish her the very 

best for her future. 

PTA Bag 2 

School        

Fundraiser 
 

Thank you to everyone who brought in bags of clothes for 

the PTA.  We are pleased to inform you that the clothes 

raised £144 for the PTA. 

School took part in a fundraising event 

yesterday to raise money for the East 

Anglian Air Ambulance.  Children paid 

£1 to wear something yellow, raising 

over £360!  

Thank you for all of your support with 

this amazing charity. 


